Policy Committee Meeting — October 10, 2022

A subcommittee of the Trustees of Joliet School District No. 7 held a policy committee meeting on October 10,
2022 at 4:00 PM in Room E2. Board Members present were Ken Adams, Amanda Dinsdale, and Dawn Blain.
Also present were Clark Begger, Superintendent, and Felicia Smith, Business Manager/Clerk. There were no
visitors present.

The committee appointed the following individuals to serve on the Wellness Committee: George Warburton,
Kendall Denham, Laura Smith, Clark Begger, Mandi Hernandez, Theresa Keel, Terra Stene, Stacie Warehime,
Patty Bergum, Leland Finley, Addison Hall and Karin Williams.

An update to Policy 2335 has been provided by MTSBA to ensure compliance with State law. The Committee
reviewed the proposed changes and discussed, at length, the policy. A recommendation for a first reading will
be presented at the November board meeting.

The Committee reviewed the following policies with no changes suggested at this time: 3221, 3222, 3224,
3231, 3233, 3340, 3431, 3440, 3520, 3600, 3606, 3608 and 3650.

The policy subcommittee meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
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